
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Board received a letter from Kelvin Lewis, a resident of Westburn Terrace complimenting the 

Board on the recent removal of gum trees in Westburn Reserve. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


